
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

 

As the year draws to a close, we wanted to update you with the fantastic events we have planned 

for our Year 6 Leavers. Even with COVID restrictions in place, we want to make your child’s last 

couple of weeks at Pinfold as memorable as possible. The team have been working hard behind the 

scenes to plan exciting, but COVID secure, activities in order to make it a special time.   

 

Leavers’ Production 

The staff and children have been working on a Leavers’ Production and this will be uploaded to 

YouTube for you to enjoy from the safety of your own homes. The children will be working with an 

outside production and computing company to put together this production. We are aiming for the 

video to be uploaded to YouTube on Wednesday 21st July.  Please bear in mind this deadline may not 

be met due to delays in recording caused by isolation – we are keeping fingers crossed. The 

traditional leavers’ book has been replaced by a PowerPoint presentation and this will be included in 

the production video (please note – children cannot bring in books to be signed). 

 

Printed book 

I’m not going to say anything about the content of the book…… just that, all children will receive a 

printed book which will be a lovely memory for them . 

 

Leavers’ Disco: 5pm – 7pm on 20th July 

We have organised to have a marquee on the school field on Tuesday 20th July.  This is where we will 

hold our leavers’ disco/party. The children are invited to come along and have fun with their friends. 

There will be food (hot dogs, pizza, snacks and ice-cream) and a Slush Puppy machine for them to 

enjoy.  

 

Hoodies 

We will be presenting the children with a Pinfold Leavers’ hoodie at the end of the disco. 

 

The Last Day 

We will be holding a leavers’ assembly in school in the morning.  The rest of the day will be for the 

Year 6 pupils to spend quality time with their friends on the school field – we will still have the 

marquee .  During this time, the children will also be able to sign each other’s t-shirts.   

 

Thank you for all of your support and understanding in what has been a difficult year and here’s to 

making the last few weeks as memorable as possible.  

 

Pinfold Street Staff 
 


